
Dear Parents, 

We have had a wonderful start to our new term in The 

Shire. We have been practising our ‘Positive Learning 

Behaviours’ as a team this term and we are showing great 

improvements so well done to all your children for showing 

perseverance and being good team players.  

Attendance 

Our attendance has been excellent in term 2. Let’s keep 

going and win the attendance cup. I hope we get to win it 

again soon, it’s so great having the cup in our room.  

Home-Learning 

Thank you to those of you who complete the reading, maths 

and spellings each week. I have awarded lots of DoJos to 

children who have been doing it. Please remember that it is 

important to read with your child 4 times a week and record 

it in their reading record when possible.  

Catch Up Sessions 

Thank you and a huge well done to those of you have gone to 

catch up sessions. This is incredibly beneficial for your 

children and Miss Allen and Mrs Price are very pleased with 

everyone who is attending and working hard.  

Anti-Bullying Week 

Anti-Bullying Week is next week, we will be taking time to 

discuss and celebrate our differences, as well as doing a 

drama activity to show children what to do in that scenario. 



Friday 20th will be a ‘dress down’ day, to celebrate how 

unique everyone in the class is.  

Reminders 

Children must continue to wear masks each day whilst on 

the playground, I have seen lots of masks so far which is 

really positive. When picking children up, please remember 

you must be on the playground and not outside the school 

gates.  

Marvellous Maths 

We did some modelling of different 3D shapes, whilst 

finding the properties of them. Here are some photos: 

  

  

 Well done for your hard work Shire! 

 


